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Maenums of 7mm and 264, This represents approximately 42% of the
total ADL orders on hand., Iventy-seven caliber 7 mm have bsean supplied
to writers on special orders by the Regsearch and Develorment Department.

C The revisions to the bolt head and extractor for the 7mm and «26%
Magnum calibers were the last to be completed and both Megnum calibers
are expected to e warehsused in early May.

The Production Department stated that the increased rats of ADL
production had been achisved through overtime in the Wood Shop. The
efficlency of the Wood Shop is increasing as the performance of
several new emplcyees improves. The production of ADL grads is
expected to equal orders during May and at which times a warehouse
stock will begin to ba accumilated, The warehouse stock will help
cover ADL orders during the period of BEDL production.

The BDL grade will be in production in the next few weeks when adequate
means of providing a fore-end tip are in hand, N

A prototype EDL was displeyed with an all sewn, non-riveted sling
strap. This was approved by the Commitiees., The EDL is expected to
be warenoused in June and will complete the Model 700 1ineé, replacing
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the Models 721, 722, and 725.

COMMITTEE ACTION - The OperstioniiCo
recormends General Managgient approvi
discontinue immediately. the Model:

The Model 700 ADL:we lagj.ﬁgﬂjo Mpdels 7E
722 was approvéd by 'Gendfal Managément for
invoice shirménts, pet Minutes #3«1962, page 7.
It 15 furtlier Tecommended that General Management
. appriove the dissontingance*of the Model 725
., 5Fective With the ayailabllity of the Modal 700 DL
“ifoxinveice hipmetit]
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;7 The project sthedul¥ for the XP-100 Pistol indicates that it is
2 aboutiaix weeks-behind schedule as reported last month. The work on
74 the Sgartspan 6B and the need for final approval of the rear sight to
:g%comp te speclal machine design prevented recovery of any lost time,
. “7hhe.%eol design on all components originally released has been
¢ompleted. Pilot operations are in progress on the barrel and will
start on the receiver and bolt plug when production machines can be
released. The Research and Development Department presented =
prototype of the pistol for Committee approval. The prototype model
has & wood stock rather than nylon, to avoid the expense and delay of

xgzgﬁlii.ning one of nylon. The Production model will have a molded nylon
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